HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The March 2025 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at 7:30 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the February 2025 meeting, and they were approved. Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have \$85.00 in petty cash, \$1832.91 in checking, \$0.00 tournament fees owed, and unknown prepaid tournament fees.

Trent Reimer asked if Cattail/Kettle lakes could be added to the Roy/Clear Tournament. The consensus was that they should be added.

Tom Evans reminded everyone that the Pickerel/Enemy Swim Tournament has been delayed one week as there are no accommodations available for the original date. The new dates are 7/24/25 - 7/27/25.

Tom reported that he is working on arranging accommodations for those tournaments where we currently have none.

There was some discussion about the club getting a credit card for deposits on prearranged accommodations. This discussion was shelved for a future meeting.

Kenny reported that the annual banquet will be held at Jerico's next year.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10.